
PUBLIC NOTICE OF BOARD VACANCY AND 

APPOINTMENT TO THE  

CLEAR CREEK ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 

DISTRICT BOARD OF TRUSTEES 
 

 NOTICE is hereby given pursuant to Section 5092 of the Education 
Code of the State of California that due to a vacancy caused by the 
resignation of Clear Creek Elementary School District Member Maureen 
Davies as Trustee of the Clear Creek Elementary School District Board 
effective October 13, 2021, an appointment pursuant to Education Code 
Section 5092 will be made.  
 Any legally qualified citizen who lives within the boundaries of the 
Clear Creek Elementary School District and is interested in serving on the 
Board of Trustees must complete the required Candidate Application which 
can be acquired at the Clear Creek Elementary School District office or 
online at www.clearcreekschool.org . To be considered, interested persons 
must deliver a completed Candidate Application to the Clear Creek 
Elementary   School District office no later than noon, Friday, October 29th, 
2021. Following the announcement of candidates by the Board President, 
interviews of qualified candidates will take place at Clear Creek Elementary 
School District, 17700 McCourtney Rd, Grass Valley, California, on Tuesday, 
November 9th, beginning at 4:30 p.m.  
 On Tuesday, November 9, 2021, the Clear Creek Elementary School 
District Board of Trustees shall make a provisional appointment to the Clear 
Creek Elementary School District Board. Within thirty (30) days of the 
appointment, it shall become final.  
 
If you have any questions please contact the Board Secretary, Carolyn 
Cramer at 530-273-3664 ext. 203 
 
Dated this 13th day of October, 2021.  
 
 
____________________________  
Carolyn Cramer  
Secretary to the Clear Creek Elementary School District  
 
*Public notice posted: District website, School Bulletin, Lakewood Bulletin, & Beyers Lane Bulletin 

http://www.clearcreekschool.org/

